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Kevin Lozano Ramirez is a full-time professor in the second language 
program at Smart Training Society. He holds a bachelor’s degree in 
English language teaching from Corporación Universitaria Minuto de Dios 
and a diploma course in Complex Though and Creativity, Virtual 
Education, and Multiple Intelligences from Politécnico de Colombia. His 
interests include education, critical thinking, intercultural and social 
competencies.  

Davidson Stiven Munevar Rodriguez is graduated from the Bachelor´s 
degree in English as a foreign language from Corporación Universitaria 
Minuto de Dios. His teaching experience has been mainly developed at 
American School Way Institute where he has been teaching English 
through methods such as BLENDING and CALL taking advantage of his 
knowledge in ICT. His current interest is designing material for 
international exams. 

Catalina Herrera Mateus is currently the director of the bachelor’s 
degree in language teaching from Universidad Santo Tomás, Bogotá, 
Colombia. She holds a bachelor’s degree in English language teaching 
from Universidad Distrital and a Master´s degree in Education from 
Universidad de los Andes. Her experience includes roles as a researcher, 
teacher trainer, language teacher, leader of a hotbed of research, 
journal reviewer, proceeding’s editor, organizer of academic events, and 
coordinator of Bachelor’s programs. Her research interests include 
teacher training, reflective practice, and research competencies. 

 

 

 


